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Hello Ms. Olson,

| am a constituent of yours and have been living at 1232 Mississippi Street in La
Crosse since 1988. | am writing to urge you to reject the application from Jeff Fennie
for a Conditional Use Permit requesting demolition of the former Coulee Council
building at 921 West Avenue for a new parking lot.

That area, particularly the traffic from the Taco Johns turning down the alley is
dangerous, with a blind intersection posing continuous risk to residents. Additional
parking will only make this situation worse with increased noise and traffic into the
aliey.

Thank you for your consideration.
Constance Arzigian

1232 Mississippi St

La Crosse, WI 54601



